
 

 
 
 

Covid Guidance - July 2022 
 

As we continue to live with Covid in the community, restrictions have largely 
been lifted at St Nic’s.  This is what to expect at church now: 
 

• We no longer ask people to wear masks but you are welcome to do so 

anywhere in church. 

 

• Pews in the south aisle (right hand side as you stand at the back of church) 

are socially distanced – please sit in alternate pews. 

 

• The rest of the church will have no distancing. You may sit in any pew 

you like and expect to share pews with others. 

 

• Communion: There will be 3 stations at the front at which to receive 

communion. The minister will dip the wafer in the wine and pass it to you 

(intinction). If you aren’t able or don’t wish to come to the front, please 

let the stewards know and it will be brought to you. 

 
We will continue to monitor our guidance and revise it where necessary. In the 
meantime, we ask that people who test positive for Covid stay at home and join 
our service via the livestream.  
 

“God has put the body together in such a way … so that the parts have the 
same care for each other that they do for themselves”. (1 Corinthians 12:25) 
 


